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This week’s attendance  
superstars are: 

 

FSDT - 96 %  
1RT - 99 % 
4H - 97% 
5C - 97 %  

 

Reading Raffle 

This week’s winners 

are: 

William 5S 

 

 

PE Stars 
This week’s winners 

are: 

Joseph 2W 

Adam 6R 

Christian Value:  Forgiveness  Learning Behaviour:  Initiative      Worship Theme:   How can we forgive? 

The Mystery is now solved, we all know who did it! Mystery at 

Magpie Manor was definitely one of the best shows we have had 

at Kibworth. A huge well done to all the talented actors, singers, 

dancers and piano players, it was an absolute treat to see the chil-

dren having such fun and achieving such a brilliant standard of performance. A huge 

thank you to all the parents who rehearsed lines and songs, and to our great Year 4 

team for all their effort and enthusiasm. 

As an Easter Treat, we are all grateful to Mrs Rowe for organising this afternoon’s per-

formance of ‘There’s no place like Rome’. It was so lovely to welcome back the actors 

from Holy Trinity who always provide a thought provoking and entertaining perfor-

mance. 

Several of the eagle eyed Year 3 children spotted a special visitor in school this morn-

ing. We were delighted to welcome Miss Morley and her gorgeous daughter Ella. Miss 

Morley will be returning to school after the Easter holidays initially working with the 

Year Six team. 

Thank you for all your donations for the food bank and for the Year 1 appeal for soft 

toys, dinosaurs and toy cars. Your generosity is, as always, much appreciated. 

I am sure that you share my sentiment that this Easter break comes as something of a 

relief for all of us, the holiday comes at the right time after a term when so many of us 

have had Covid and we have continuously had to rearrange staffing. A huge well done 

to the children for their resilience and grateful thanks to our staff for always going the 

extra mile. Whatever your plans are, I hope the sun shines and I look forward to our 

return to school on 25th April. 

 

This week’s points totals are: 

Ireland =  4972 
Morrison =  5158 
Welton =  4370 

Ukraine Update from Kibworth Easyriders CC 
 

We travelled to Poland from Thursday 24th March until Wednesday 30th 
March with 2 fully loaded large vans, including a mountain of donations from 
Kibworth Primary School. Thank you for being so generous with your dona-
tions as we have seen first hand, that they have really made a difference- the 
toys particularly gave the children big smiles! When we got to Poland, we 
were directed to the town of Zamosc where we were introduced to a house 
full of Ukrainian evacuees where we were able to hand out any supplies they 
needed most. We also handed out the cards that the school had sent to their 
children which was a very emotional experience for both us and them, mes-
sages of hope and love meant the world to these people. We spent a day 
buying 4 full trolleys of food and a tall freezer to keep the food fresh in which 
was received with thanks and tears. It was so nice for us to see that we had 
made a difference to the lives of 40 Ukrainians who have been living in fear. 
All was made possible by the generosity of every single person who donated 
and gave time for this effort. A huge thank you!  

Prayer Group 

   Thanks for all the outreach that has gone before, Sword drama group, 
Open the Book, Prayer Spaces, PFS and the welcome we have with Kib-
worth Primary School  

  For connections with other Christians in our schools, open doors, fresh ideas. Our 
hopes renewing in tentative communication with KMA 

  Heb 4:15 we have a God who experienced life on earth and has sympathy for our 
weakness  

  For Healing and recovery for all the human contact, learning to read faces and emo-
tions, that's been missed during the pandemic.    



 
 

 

25.04.2022 Start of Summer Term 

26.04.2022 Yr 1 Phonics  Meeting (6.30pm) 

02.05.2022 Bank Holiday (School closed) 

 

 

 
8th-29th April 

Year 6 

Sam and Sophie 

Year 5 

Emily, Thomas, Freya, Seren and 
Lily 

Year 4 

Charlie, Phoebe, Chloe, Hettie and 
Stanley 

Year 3 

Year 2 

Dylan, Raphael, Kaylun and Hana 

Year 1 

Elsie, Henry, Tobias, Lottie, Lion 
and Bethany 

EYFS 

Mary-Jo, Lucas, Hazel, Lexi and 
Emilia 

** Save the Dates** 
Next meeting  

Tuesday 3rd May at 7pm 
 

Bag2School Clothing Collection 
Wednesday 18th May  

 

kpakibworth@gmail.com 

Current Vacancies 
 

 
Class Teacher 

Information can be found  
HERE 

Class Teacher (Maternity Cover) 
Information can be found  

HERE 
Learning Support Assistant (30 hrs) 

Information can be found  
HERE 

Administration Assistant (30 hrs) 
Information can be found  

HERE 
Midday Manager 

Information can be found  
HERE 

Lunchtime Supervisor 
Information can be found 

HERE 

Year 5 - Sharing Space Learning 

This term, Year 5 have worked extremely hard on our space topic. We have learnt 
all about the Space Race, space junk and debated and discussed whether objects 
should be sent into space. Some of our favourite learning has been finding out 
the relative size and distance of our solar system (did you know if the sun was the 
size of a watermelon, Earth would be the size of a cherry tomato!) and creating a 
composition based around the Apollo 11 moon landing. 
As a way to express our learning, we have created space websites, which show all 

that we have learned in the spring term. We would love for you to take a look and 

see what you think! Scan the QR codes and see what we have created. 

 

Sports News 
 

 

Firstly, I would like to give a big thank you to our amazing parents 
for taking the time to both bring and watch our athletes as well as 

the pupils themselves! They not only had to play back to back games non-stop, 
but then to travel back to school to be in the play just shows how dedicated and 
hardworking our pupils truly are! 

Although we came in 2nd place we fought to the very end, powering through inju-
ries, fatigue and the wind of all winds at times. Playing 5 matches and winning all 
bar one, taking the final to the very end, with almost another 5 minutes of golden 
goal to decide the winners due to the decisive game being that close! 

I know they are disappointed with the results, because they deserved that victory 
with how they displayed themselves throughout both events, the respect and 
maturity shown before, during, and after each and every match was inspiring to 
watch, and I most certainly see them as victors in their own right. 

Another huge thank you to Mr Stokes, who helped not only manage the team 
but stepped in to officiate the matches, doing a brilliant job in the process. 

The PE Team would like to wish everyone a happy and stress free Easter Holiday. 

Mr Chambers  

Library Easter Events 

Celebrate spring in 
libraries across Leicestershire this 

Easter. From craft activities to 
colouring and activity tables, get 

in the springtime spirit with 
Leicestershire libraries this April! 

Check their Facebook page to 

find out more.  

Easter Garden 
In school the Class Chaplains retold the 
Easter Story using the garden they had 
created and expressed their hopes for the 
summer term as they planted wildflower 
seed bombs.  

https://www.mynewterm.com/jobs/138358/EDV-2022-KCEPS-59129
https://www.mynewterm.com/jobs/138358/EDV-2022-KCEPS-93111
https://www.mynewterm.com/jobs/138358/EDV-2022-KCEPS-95723
https://www.mynewterm.com/jobs/138358/EDV-2022-KCEPS-09888
https://www.mynewterm.com/jobs/138358/EDV-2022-KCEPS-80573
https://www.mynewterm.com/jobs/138358/EDV-2022-KCEPS-85355
https://www.facebook.com/yourlibrary/

